
CALL FOR PAPERS 

The Yearbook of the Institute for Research of Crimes against Humanity and International Law 

at the University of Sarajevo announces a call for papers for its edition planned for 2025. 

The journal publishes multidisciplinary contributions on crimes against peace, genocide, and 

other serious violations of international humanitarian law, as well as book reviews. 

Submissions may cover historical, legal, sociological, criminological, economic, demographic, 

psychological, political, cultural, medical, ecological, and other aspects relevant to the 

comprehensive scientific study of crimes. 

The editorial board accepts only previously unpublished papers in Bosnian/Croatian/Serbian 

and English. All submitted manuscripts undergo a double-blind peer review process. By 

submitting a manuscript, authors confirm that the work is original, that all necessary 

permissions for the use of copyrighted materials have been obtained, and that the manuscript 

is not under consideration for publication elsewhere. 

Submission deadline: October 15, 2025. 

Manuscripts, prepared in accordance with the Guidelines for Authors, should be submitted 

electronically in Microsoft Word format (DOC or DOCX) to the following email: 

godisnjak@iziz.unsa.ba. 
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